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Shippingport, PA 15077

United,States Nuclear Regulatory Comnission
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King of Prussia, PA 19406

ATTENTION: DOr. Thomas E. Murley
Administrator

SUBJECT: Beaver Valley Power Station - Unit No., 2
Docket No. 50-412

High Energy Line Break Concerns Qutside Contaimment
Potential Significant Deficiency Report 86-16

Gentlemen:

This Potentially Reportable Significant Deficiency Report is being
submitted pursuant to the requirements of 10CFR50.55(e). It is anticipated
that no additional reports will be required.

DUQUESNE LIGHT COMPANY

By

-

J. J. Carey
Sr. Vice President

LMR/igr
NRC/LMR/SDR/8616
Attachment
AR/NAR

cc: Mr. P. Tam, Project Manager
Mr. J. Beall, NRC Sr. Resident Inspector
Ms. A. Asars, NRC Resident Inspector
INPQ Records Center
NRC Document Control Desk
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Attachmnent

Sunmary

In June 1984, Beaver Valley Unit 2 was notified by Westinghouse of a
possible unreviewed safety question concerning the temperature enve-
lope requirements on the Envirommental Qualification of equipment
outside of contaimnment for High Energy Line Breaks (HELB). Westing-
house analyses have shown that the steam generator tube bundle may
becane uncovered during a HELB resulting in superheating of the steamn
exiting from the steam generator. This effect results in an increase
in the temperature of this steam and may impact the envirommental
gqualification envelopes of safety-related equipment outside contain-
ment which may be required to function during a HELB.

Limiedials Action Taken

The Westingnouse Owners Group, of which Duquesne Light Company is a
menber, formed a High Energy Line Break/Superheated Blowdowns Outside
Containment (HELB/SBOC) Subgroup to provide steamnline break mass and
energy release data, and the supporting documentation necessary to
aadress the issue of equipment gqualification.

Mr. L. M. Rabenau, Compliance Engineer, BV-2, notified Mr, D. Limroth,
NRC Region I, of this concern on December 24, 1986.

Description of Deficiency

During the NRC Contaimment Systems Branch review of Westinghouse topi-
cal report, "Mass and Energy Releases Following a Steanline Rupture,”
WCAP-8522, the staff noted that heat transfer to the steam from the
uncovered portion of the stean generator was not properly accounted
for. Based on this review, the NRC required Westinghouse to include
the steam superheating in their model.

As a result of this moaeling change, Westinghouse has revised the main
steanline break mass and enerygy release data. For some break sizes,
locations, and plant conditions these releases may produce thermal
environments more severe than proviously prescribed for enviromiental
qualification of safety-related equipment.

Analysis of Safety Implications

a. Inside Containment

The impact of tne superheated steam effect on the temperature
responses during HELB inside containment has been addressed Dy
Westinghouse and it was deternined to be negligible.






The BVPS-2 Regulatory Guide 1.97 Implementation Report is currently
under review for consistency with the analyses provided in Appendix E
mentioned above. Any required revision to this report will ope
separately submitted to the NRC for review.

The effects of MSLB with superheat on the BVPS-2 MEQ Program is
currently under review. BVPS-2 files will be updated to demonstrate
that equipment is qualified for its application for this event.

6. Additional Reports

No additional reports are expected,



